SERVICE HIGHLIGHT
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UPS Cheque Presentation Ceremony

Modernization works at Fu Hong Society Jockey Club Shek
Wai Kok Workshop were completed in June 2019, providing
more appropriate facilitates to cater to aging service users
and the developmental trend in vocational rehabilitation
services. With the aim of offering more diversified training
opportunities the Workshop has specifically set up an
“upcycling studio”, which trains the persons with disabilities to
upcycle collected wood waste such as wood pallets and wine
crates into various wood products. This not only enhances
the working skills of the persons with disabilities, but also
gives a green message. It was an honour for us to receive
funding from UPS, one of our long-term corporate partners,
of some US$48,000 (equal to approximately HK$380,000) to
cover the installation of some equipment for the “upcycling
studio”.

A delegation from UPS Headquarters in the U.S. and
a Hong Kong delegation visited Fu Hong Society
Jockey Club Shek Wai Kok Workshop on 23 October,
2019, followed by the cheque presentation ceremony.
Our Chairman, Mr. Kyran SZE, MH, received the
cheque on behalf of Fu Hong Society. During the
visit, the UPS delegation made eco-friendly coasters
together with our service users in the “upcycling
studio”, promoting. social integration.
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